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Dear Beaucatcher Residents, 
 
The July Board meeting was canceled due to lack of quorum. 
 
The Summer Solstice party was a marvelous success.  Special thanks 
to Nancy Adamson and the Social Committee for bringing it all 
together! 
 
Check out the new website:  www.beaucatcherhouse.com .  Among 
others, included: 
 

• Resident portal – Allows you your own login to access your 
Beaucatcher account 

• Cedar Management Group departments and contact 
information. 

 
Please contact Beth (bwilson@mycmg.com) for access needs and 
requests, and let us know what you think. 
 
We have had continued incidences of petty theft and vandalism.  
Anyone who witnesses or has evidence of incidences is encouraged to 
report to any board member. 
 
There are items and boxes in the storage room, outside of the lockers.  
These items will be discarded by Sept. 2nd.  Please take a moment to 
see if you own or are responsible for any of them. 
 
The new pool furniture has been positively received.  Please care for 
the furniture at the pool and all other common areas to ensure the 
longevity of your community’s investments. 
 
As a reminder, please wear non-slip footwear in the pool.  The lobby 
floor is VERY SLICK. 
 

The next Board meeting will be Thursday, August 25 at 6:00 p.m. in 
the manager’s office.  Anyone wishing community time should email 
susancobb@Beverly-Hanks.com with a brief description of what you 
wish to present, by August 19th. 
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